
Regn. No. : HR/019/2018/02138 

Regd. Office : Flat No. A-302, Life Style Residency, Plot no: GH 41-42, Sector-65, Faridabad, Haryana-121006 

 
GS/AIGETOA/2022/57                                                                                                                        dated 15.06.2022 
 

To, 
 

The Joint Commissioner of Police The SSP (Head Quarter)  The SSP (Head Quarter) 
Delhi Police, Police HQ,  Chandigarh Police, Police HQ,   Haryana Police, Police HQ, 
Jai Singh Road, New Delhi  Sec 9-D, Chandigarh.   Sec-6, Panchkula, Haryana 
 
 

Subject : Intimation/Permission for organising a 10 Days “PADYATRA” (20-30 June’2022) starting from 
BSNL Punjab Circle office, Sector-34 Chandigarh to BSNL Corporate Office, New Delhi under the banner of 
All India Graduate Engineers & Telecom Officers Association (AIGETOA), A Recognised Association of BSNL. 
 

Reference:  Our letter number GS/AIGETOA/2021/49 dated 20.05.2022       
 
 

Respected Sir, 
 

All India Graduate Engineers and Telecom Officers Association (AIGETOA), a Recognised Representative 

Association of BSNL Executives is going to organise a 10 days “PAD-YATRA” program to seek attention of 

the concerned authorities for ensuring proper Social security cover for the employees recruited by BSNL. A 

communication in this regard has already been given to the concerned authorities vide referred letter. 
 

This “PADYATRA is being conducted to pay tribute to Late Shri Vijay Kumar Bansal Ji, all such departed 

souls of BSNL Recruited employees and to raise issue of proper social security cover to the highest 

Echelons of Management and apprise the Desperate, Vulnerable and Hopeless situation of the Families of 

Deceased Employees Recruited by BSNL due to pathetic condition of the ‘Superannuation Benefit Pension 

Mechanism’ and absence of any other support like Compensatory Ground Appointment/Monetary 

Support etc. This has lead to the precarious situation to many families of BSNL, after the sole bread winner 

met any eventuality during the service period. As the situation is not improving despite of our knocking all 

doors, we have decided to conduct the program to pay homage to the departed souls and highlight the 

cause through Gandhian principle in a peaceful mode.  
 

The proposed “PADYATRA” will start from BSNL Punjab Telecom Circle Office, Sector 34 Chandigarh on 

20th June 2022 and reach BSNL Corporate Office New Delhi on 30th June 2022 and a Memorandum shall 

be submitted to the CMD BSNL. Pad Yatra will be conducted in relay mode with 15-20 participants and a 

tentative route for the program is attached for your ready reference please.   
 

This is for your kind information and needful please.   
 

     Thanking You. 
 
              Yours Sincerely 
 
                          Sd/-- 
                       (MD. WASI AHMAD) 
             General Secretary 


